
NEWSLETTER

DEAR CUSTOMERS,   

LOVE TO SWIM, SWIM FOR SAFETY, SWIM FOR LIFE

APRIL 

2019

NEPEAN AQUATIC CENTRE                     EVA BORY'S SWIM SCHOOL

THIS ISSUE 
Easter and Anzac
Day Trading 
Easter Special 
$10 Second Lessons
Just Keep Swimming
Active Kids Vouchers 
5 Private Lesson
Block

reminder! 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a
very safe and happy Easter! 

$10 second 

lesson 

special!  

school holiday special 

Lessons under 
$15* 
*based on 2 
lessons per 
week. 

If you usually have Learn
To Swim lessons on the
days we are closed for
Easter  you will not be

charged for these days,
and will not have to do

make up lessons. 

EASTER SPECIAL – $40, JUST $10 PER LESSON!
Want a school holiday activity that is fun, 

active and might just save your childs 
life? Accelerate your child’s learning with 
a 4 day intensive swimming program at 
NAC in the next school holidays, from 
Monday 15th to Thursday 18th April! 

Enquire at reception. 

 easter & anzac trading
 We will be OPEN for trading as usual on 

EASTER SATURDAY, but CLOSED 
GOOD FRIDAY, EASTER SUNDAY and 

EASTER MONDAY. 
We will also be CLOSED on ANZAC 

DAY (Thursday 25th April). 

Second lesson special now available, all year round at Nepean Aquatic Centre and 
Eva Bory’s Swim School! Just $10 for the second and subsequent lessons per 

week – which means less than $30 for 2 lessons per week, averaging at less than 
$15 per lesson, and the price comes down further with sibling discounts on top! 

Fast track your children’s swimming skills, and achieve your swimming goals in half 
the time, at a reduced cost. Never has it been more important to teach our children 
to swim and keep them safer can around water. Whilst our Learn to Swim program 
is absolutely effective when delivered once a week to our students, like any skill, 

repetition is key, and there are great benefits to more regular practice!



.  

just keep swimming! 

active kids vouchers 

. 

As we head into April, I write with a heavy heart, following one of 
the worst summers on record, and another incident (in 
Queensland) involving 2 toddlers in March. We are a few months 
away from the next Royal Life Saving National Drowning report 
being released, but by the end of February 105 deaths had been 
recorded in media-related data alone and the final number is still 
pending Coronial confirmations of drowning deaths. Amy Peden, 
Royal Life Saving Australia’s national manager of research and 
policy, said that this year’s figures could jump even higher and 
make the 2018-19  summer the deadliest on record.  

All of these deaths were preventable, so we must focus as a community on education around water safety and 
swimming skills. Please enrol your children in swimming lessons from 6 months of age, and continue lessons until 
the child is competent in the water. The risks associated with drowning do not go away during the cooler months, so 
swimming lessons must be an all year round activity. By swimming throughout the cooler months children remain 
confident in the water, and avoid regression of swimming skills. If you are an adult who is unable to swim, why not 
learn this winter and be ready for summer fun in the water? We offer group lessons for adults, which are more 
affordable than private lessons, and have proven very popular in recent months. Take advantage of the intensive 
swim programs being offered in the school holidays, and  take advantage of multiple lesson discounts during the 
cooler weather to really accelerate your child’s swimming skills – we are offering second and subsequent weekly 
lessons for just $10 to make extra lessons, and fast tracking of swimming skills, more affordable. 
Bottom line - just keep swimming, all year round. 
 

Have you used your $100 Active Kids Voucher with us yet? Simply bring to
reception at either Nepean Aquatic Centre or Eva Bory’s Swim School, and $100

will be credited to your account. Please remember to give us your child’s DOB
when supplying the voucher. Remember this year a second $100 Active Kids

voucher will also be available for the six month period from 1 July to 31
December! If you would like to use your Active Kids Voucher for squads please
email terry@nepeanswim.com.au with Childs Name, Voucher number, Expiry

Date & Child’s DOB, and the $100 will be credited to your account.  

5 private lesson block
Did you know we offer Private Swimming Lessons for babies, children,        
 teenagers and adults, and now offer a 5 week block of discounted Private 

Lessons at Eva Bory’s Swim School! Available for all levels of student’s 
abilities, from absolute beginners to stroke improvement and correction, we 

cater to all of your swimming education needs. Skill achievement, progression 
and tracking of skills is as group lessons. All Private Lessons are of 30 

minutes duration, and blocks begin at varying times for a start date to suit you, 
with more flexible times available than Casual Private Lessons. Cost $35 per 
lesson, paid in advance at time of booking, and missed lessons can be made 
up in the normal program following our normal booking procedures. Please 
email our Private Lesson coordinator Belinda to arrange a booking at a time 

that suits you – belinda@nepeanswim.com.au


